
From: Libby Garvey <libbygarvey@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 05, 2019 1:49 PM EST 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: following up 

Andrea:  Happy New Year and welcome back from what I presume was a wonderful holiday in Costa Rica with your folks.  I enjoyed our lunch and appreciate your time.

 

Here is a link to the education video I mentioned.  It’s about 11 minutes and offers some good insights into our very traditional education system.  You may know the

speaker, Ken Robinson.  He’s done at least one TED talk.

 

I look forward to working with you as Amazon comes into Arlington.  Please feel free to let me know if I can be helpful.  All best,  Libby

 

> https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?

url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DzDZFcDGpL4U%26feature%3Dplayer_embedded&amp;data=02%7C01%7CAbrackett%40arlingtonva.us%7C6af250f82d7e4878370908d6733e79e3%7C803548041fdf428e9f5f5091e994cf54%7C0%7C0%7C636823109533811374&amp;sdata=67N2rMYDHiWcyULjojkYnLBxiiAS2EvVs3MbG5nwJ24%3D&amp;reserved=0

 

 


